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6 February 2024  
 
 

Dear Andrew,  
 
Thank you for your recent Written Questions asking me: “Further to WQ90306, will the 
Minister explain the discrepancy between the figures provided and the number of GP 
practices listed by StatsWales.” 
 
On 30 June 2023 there were 27 practices that did not have a GP partner recorded. 
 
Of the 27 practices that did not have a GP partner recorded, 26 were being directly 
managed by the local health board and 25 had at least one other fully qualified GP type 
contracted at the practice (i.e. salaried / locum / retainer). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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